## NAMING OF PUBLIC PLACES

Upon receipt of a request to name a public place in memory of a Natick resident, the Board of Selectmen shall:

- 1. Solicit the opinion of the Natick Historical Commission and the Community Development Office regarding the historical impact, if any, of the proposed naming;
- 2. With the opinion of the Historical Commission and Community Development in hand, the Board schedules a public hearing;
- 3. After closing the public hearing, the Board votes on the request.

**BOARD OF SELECTMEN** 

Paul R. MoKinley, Chairman

Jeffrey A. Stern, Vice-Chairman

John Ciccariello, Clerk

CI VE II

Adopted: August 19, 2002